

15 JUL -9 PM 3: 52

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE MAYOR INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

TO:

Leticia M. Vacek, City Clerk

FROM:

Councilmember Roberto C. Treviño

COPIES:

Brandon Smith, Boards & Commissions Coordinator; Chris

Callanen, Assistant to City Council

SUBJECT: Boards & Commissions Appointments

DATE:

July 9, 2015

I wish to nominate the following people to the following Boards:

Melanie Castillo To the Ethics Review Board, and

J. Rolando Bono to the Port Authority of San Antonio

The application of the individual is on file with the Office of the City Clerk. Please forward this nomination for Council Approval at the first Council Meeting in August.

Roberto C. Treviño
City Council District 1